Ceoastal Quilters Guild
Board Meeting
Samarkand Craft Room
March 20, 2003

Present: Arla Wardell, Margaret Dear, Cynthia Manzer, Kathy
Laabs, Susan Carty, Wanda Livernois, Nola Ferguson, Laura
Vanna, Betty Kelley, Joyce Ball, Karin Cooper, Judy
Stanton, Susan West, Robin Ruge, Penny Odom, Marilyn
Martin.

Susan West opened the meeting at 7:02. Minutes of previous
meeting approved as read.

Margaret opened with the treasurer’s report. Much
discussion of past and future budget figures. Library
budget restored. The budget was passed as amended.

Opportunity Quilt: The 2003 quilt will be sent to Paducah
for show, so Kristen Otte supplied a possible substitute
for this year and we will raffle off the 2003 quilt in
2004. This was agreed to. Since we will be a year ahead,
plans for a larger Opportunity Quilt group will be looked
into.

Robin Ruge announce she has secured Nancy Halpern for
August and Joan Wolfram in November.

Cynthia Manzer told us we will make the formal Community
Quilt presentation in September.

Betty Kelley announced the official date for the Quilt Show
will be the 2™ weekend in October.

Evelyn Garrindo requested $350 for s booth at the Avocado
Festival for members to sell goods. This was declined.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:10.
Respectfully Submitted:

Penny Odom



